
 
 

 
 

Southern Lehigh SAT Preparation Test and Course Offerings 
 
 

SAT TEST:  The second SAT Test offered at Southern Lehigh High School for the 
2010/11 school year will be administered on Saturday March 12, 2011.  In 
preparation for this test, the high school staff will offer a preparation course 
beginning January 29, 2011.  Students can participate in either the CR/Writing or 

Math course or they can participate in both. 
 
PRACTICE TEST:  A practice test will be administered on January 29th.   It is not 

required but HIGHLY RECOMMENDED that students participate in this test.  It 
provides very valuable information regarding individual student strengths and 
weaknesses.   There is no charge for the practice test. 
 

WHEN:  There will be a single course structure for the spring.  A practice test will be 
administered on Saturday morning January 29th from 8:00a.m. to 12:30p.m.   
The course will begin on Tuesday, February 1 and conclude on Thursday, March 

10, 2011.  Classes will take place from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday and 
Thursday afternoons.  The exception will be during Presidents’ Holiday Week when 
classes will be Tuesday, February 15th and Wednesday, February 16th instead 

of the 17th. 

 
WHERE:  Southern Lehigh High School / Rooms 121 and 217.  Please report to 
room 121 on the first day of class 

 

COST:  $50 per student/course ($100 for both classes) – this includes the cost of the 
preparation book and the practice test 
 

REGISTRATION:  Please register in the guidance office and make your check 
payable to Southern Lehigh School District 
 
DEADLINE:  Registration and payment is due by January 14, 2011 

 

Please return the bottom portion with your payment 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Student Name ________________________Grade_______________ 

 
Date ________   H.R. Teacher/Room Number ___________________ 

 
Course:  Circle One 

 

Math       or    Critical Reading/Writing or Both 

 
 


